
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, November 22, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Steven Luna  

   Brendan McCabe  

 

 

1. Want to make a difference for someone in need? Help keep a child warm during these 

frigid winter months by sponsoring a blanket for Project Linus! Blankets are $10 to 

sponsor, and you can go in with a few friends to sponsor one blanket if you choose. All 

blankets will be donated to the Ronald McDonald House Charity, which provides lodging 

and comfort for seriously ill children. Donations can be turned in to your advisor, the 

front office, or Mr. Sullivan and Mr. Ingwersen. 

 

2. 8G Food Drive 

Students are encouraged to bring in donations of non-perishable food items and paper 

goods. According to one local pantry, high request items include canned fruits and 

vegetables, syrup, baby wipes, and sizes 5 and 6 diapers, but all new, unopened, non-

expired, non-perishable food items as well as full-size toiletries are welcome. Students 

should bring contributions no later than 9 am on Tuesday, November 23. 

 

 


